
APPENDIX A 

 
Following the Council meeting of 11 July, the Chair of the Planning Control Committee canvassed the Committee Members, on how to make the 
arrangements more effective. The Committee feedback provided by the Chair on 30 July, was collated in excel and reproduced below. The 
numbering system reflects ‘1’ who was in favour of a particular approach (1111 = 4): 
 

 
 


